From: Laurie Weidner <laurie.weidner@rpecwa.org>

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 11:43 AM

To: Office State Actuary, WA

Subject: Please add to the public record for the SCPP meeting on 9/20
Attachments: SCPP Letter from Debra Crumb_2022-0918.pdf

CAUTION:External email.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



